YOUNGSTOWN COLLEGE

Student Counseling Committee

May 5, 1938

Recomendation of Committee, March 50, 1938 to the College

Coordination Committee, approved by the President of the

College: That College student organizations be required to confer with their faculty advisers before setting dates for their meetings.

Frank M. Semens Chairman

YOUNGSTOWN COLLEGE

Student Counseling Committee

May 5, 1938

Recomendation to the President of the College

That all committee recommendations concerning the Faculty as a whoel, be presented in mimeographed form to the individual faculty members prior to a regularly scheduled brief faculty meeting (biweekly or monthy) to which all faculty members, part-time included, be invited for a final approval of the recommendations. Such a system would have at least two advantages:

No faculty member will be deprived of the opportunity of giving an influencing opinion of any major development in the College, nor will be justified in exclaiming ignorance of the policies of the College. It is agreed that regularly scheduled faculty meetings are necessary evils for the final approval of the committee recommendations and it is felt that such approval should be on record in the minutes of the faculty meetings.

Frank M. Semans Chairman